
Dear Parents and Families,  
 
The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school 
library next week! What better way to promote 
reading to our students than by supporting this 
event.  
 
Your child will be able to have some time to during the day to browse / purchase the books. 
If your child is in Kindergarten or grades 1- 2 please touch base with your child’s 
teacher about the classroom’s policy with student purchasing during this bookfair 
event. 
 
We invite your entire family to participate by purchasing the latest and greatest in children’s 
books. Scholastic book fairs are fun and exciting experience for students, creating lasting 
memories. And it’s also a great place to do some holiday shopping! 

 
Take a look at the Book Fair flyer that provides a preview of only a FEW of the many books 
available to purchase at our Fair.  
 
Don’t forget to mark the Book Fair dates on your calendar! We look forward to seeing you 
during our Scholastic Book Fair and thank you, in advance, for supporting your school 
library.  
 
Thank you for believing in books and the impact of reading on your child’s future. 
 
Sincerely,  
Mrs. Pedersen,  
Dixon School Librarian 
 

Monday Nov. 27 - Lunch 11:55 – 12:20  Kindergarten to grades 4 only 
afterschool 2:50 – 3:30 –families and students 

 

Tuesday Nov. 28 - Lunch 11:55 – 12:20 grades 5 to 7 only 
afterschool 2:50 – 3:30 – families and students 

 

Wednesday Nov. 29 - Lunch 11:55 – 12:20 everyone 
afterschool 2:50 – 3:30 – families and students 

 

Thursday Nov. 30  Before School -8:15 – 8:45 Parents and Caregivers only 
9:00 – 10:10 open for catch up time  - for any student who  

hadn’t had a chance during the previous 3 days 
 

CLOSED DURING EVERY RECESS 
We accept cheques made payable to our school. 

Visa, MasterCard and American Express are welcome too. 



 


